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Nathan Wort

From: Angel Troke <atroke@lakemac.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Thursday, 22 April 2021 9:37 AM
To: Nathan Wort
Subject: Planning Proposal - Belmont Catchment Land Acquisition Review

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Nathan, 
  
Following on from our conversation, I can confirm that Items 3 and 4 are not council controlled land as they are in 
private ownership and as such no reclassification is required.  
  
Also a 12 month timeframe in the Gateway Determination would be good to allow for issues such as Council elections 
and also any issues with the sequencing of amendments. 
  
Regards 
  

Angel Troke 
Senior Strategic Landuse Planner 
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Disclaimer 

This information is intended for the addressee only. The use, copying or distribution of this message or any information it contains, 
by anyone other than the addressee is prohibited by the sender. Any views expressed in this communication are those of the 
individual sender, except where the sender specifically states them to be the views of Council. Information provided to Council in 
correspondence, submissions or requests (verbal, electronic or written), including personal information such as your name and 
address, may be made publicly available, including via Council website, in accordance with the Government Information (Public 
Access) Act (GIPA Act) 2009.  


